

June 10, 2008

J. Reese Leavitt, P.E. /S.E Leavitt & Associates Engineers, Inc 1324 1st Street South Nampa, Idaho 83651

Re: Approval for Roth Global Plastics, Inc Polyethylene Septic Tanks 1060, 1250,

and 1500 Gellons

Dear Mr. Leavitt:

The Southern Nevada Health District (SNHD) is pleased to approve the above referenced septic tanks based on the design and referenced drawings submitted. The septic tanks will be placed on the SNHD Approved Septic Tank Magufacturers List. Please feel free to begin distributing your product in Clark County. The statements made in this letter may not be used for any commercial purpose.

Sincerely,

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION

Q. Bown.

Adrian Brown, E.I Environmental Health Engineer I Septic System Program

AEB/DPL:ba

Daniel LaRubio, Jr., P.E., R.E.H.S

Environmental Health Engineer/Supervisor

Septic System Program

Post-it* Fax Note 7671	Deb	7/14/08 00000	
TO KEER LEANT	Frod	DAN LARUBO TR	
CONDECT ROTHERDEN ROSTES	Ca	SNHD	
Phone #	Pho	759-0660	
Fax 4(208) 463-4040	Fex	383-1945	
(0.00) 100	_		